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HATHERSAGE PARISH COUNCIL

Clerk – Mr. S. C. Wyatt
Heart of Hathersage, Main Road, Hathersage, S32 1BB.
Mob: 07 432 422 470
Email: clerk@hathersageparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Minutes of Recreation Committee meeting 
Date: Tuesday 19th June 2018.  

Time: 7:30pm

Location: Sampson Room, Memorial Hall, Hathersage.

Present: Councillors JA Marsden, Wedgwood, Hammerton, MJ Marsden and Rodgers
In Attendance: Claire Dainton (FoKGF), David Graham (Hathersage Bowling Club), Steve Wyatt (Clerk).
	014/18
	
	Apologies for Absence noted: Cllrs. Mander and Eames

	015/18
	
	To decide any variation in the order of business – none.

	016/18
	
	Public participation – None.

	017/18
	
	Declaration of interests – none declared.

	018/18
	
	Confirmation of minutes of the meeting of 15th May 2018.  Approved and signed by the chair.

	019/18
	
	Matters Arising – included in the agenda.

	020/18
	
	Hard Play Area. 

	020/18
	.1
	Fencing repairs – this is netting rather than fencing to stop balls going into the gardens of Oddfellows Terrace. As soon as a lift can be brought on site by Cllr. WJ Marsden this will be rectified.

	020/18
	.2
	The Clerk was asked to ensure netballs are purchased in time for the Gala and any practice before hand.

	021/18
	
	Playing Field. 

	021/18
	.1
	Surface of the Football Area – very dry at the moment.

	021/18
	.2
	Report from Friends of the Playing Field Group– nothing to report. 

	022/18
	
	Playground. 

	022/18
	.1
	Playground reports – The Clerk is to chase up on reports from the Caretaker and High Peak.

	022/18
	.2
	Play equipment condition – the repair work has been completed. 

	023/18
	
	Clerk’s report/correspondence

	023/18
	.1
	Access to the bowling club – Mr. Graham from the bowling club was in attendance to support this item. The Clerk reported that a series of letters on this ongoing topic had been received from the bowling club chair asking that, as landlords for the ground on which the bowling club is located, the Parish Council take over seeking a resolution for this problem. Further evidence is to be sought from Parish Council archives to support the Parish Council’s understanding that this access was not permitted beyond March 2011 when it was minuted that the bowling club would repair the wall if there was assurance that the access was no longer used. The clerk at the time was actioned to contact the owners of the property.
Further investigation is to be carried out of archive records and past members of HPC.

	024/18
	
	Items for next meeting – 

	025/17
	
	Confirm date of next meeting as 24th July 2018 (if required).
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